
TO: 

FROM: 
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SUBJECT: 

Dean Barbara Brother, College of Arts and Sciences 
Dean Betty Jo Licata, College of Business Administration 
Interim Dean Joseph Edwards, College of Education 
Dean Charles Stevens, College of Engineering and Technology 
Dean George McCloud, College of Fine and Performing Arts 
Dean John Yemma, College of Health and Human Services 

Kathylynn Feld, Chair of the Academic Senate Undergraduate Program Division 
#1760, Department of Health Professions 

October 18, 2000 

Proposal Form for Minors 

Attached is a copy of the proposal form for minors. Please distribute a copy to the 
department chairs. After the department, college curriculum committee and the dean 
have approved the proposal, it should be forwarded to me. 

The proposal form for minors and program changes can also be secured through the 
October 4, 2000 Senate minutes and committee reports as an attachment. 

If you have any questions, please call me at #1760. 

Ce. James Morrison, Chair of Academic Senate 




